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Friday 24th March 2023 

 

Blue Class Parent Meetings 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you are aware, we had to cancel Blue class parent meetings this week as Joe was unwell.  

We are able to schedule the meetings to take place next week on Wednesday 29th March 2023 

at the same time you would have had the meeting on Thursday 23rd March. 

 

We recognise that for some of you, it may be difficult to attend the appointment at short 

notice.  If this is the case for you, please email the school office. 

 

You will need to use the same Google Classroom user name and login sent home with your 

child last week.  Please email the school office in advance if you do not have this. 

 

On the day of the meeting, you will receive a link to attend the appointment.  You must use 

the Google username and password of your child.  This will ensure teachers admit the right 

person to the meeting at the right time.  Please ensure you do not create or use your own 

Google account. To ensure all runs smoothly, be punctual and stick to your 10 minutes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Admin Team 


